
      Newsletter – March 2025 
Spring is just around the corner, and we are excited for the warmer days ahead! March brings a 
season of growth, exploration, and lots of fun activities for the children. This month bring with it 
the promise of springtime renewal and fresh adventures! As winter’s chill fades, our classrooms are 
blossoming with curiosity, laughter, and the joyful energy of little learners eager to explore. This 
month, we’ll dive into nature-themed discoveries, celebrate the magic of growth, and embrace the 
vibrant spirit of the season together.    
 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or suggestions!  
Meena 

             Birthday          Aiden G  March 7th                                                                                                                  Aiden K     March 27th                                   

         Hazel       March 10th                                                                                                                Wyatt        March 29th                                                                                                   

         Ethan      March 13th                                           

          

Important Dates 

March 8:  International Women's Day  

March 9: Daylight Saving Time Begins (Don’t forget to set 
your clocks forward!) 

March 14:Holi (Festival of Colors) 

March 17:St.Patricks Day (Wear Green)                                                                                      

March 20:Wear colors of Spring  

March 21:Crazy Hair Day 

March 28:Bake Cupcakes 

March 31:National Indigenous Languages Day  

        Important Friendly Reminder 

Please ensure your child comes dressed for the weather with a warm jacket, snow pants, boots, gloves, and a 
hat. Labelling items helps us keep track of belongings.  
The Centre closes promptly at 6 PM. If a child remains in the Centre past 6:00 p.m., a late 
fee of $1.00 per minute thereafter will be charged as outlined in our Parent Agreement. 
Please understand that our staff work hard during their day with your children and they  would like to leave 
when their shift is over . 

                                                                          

                                               

                                               Attendance Reminder 
Please call if your child/ren will be absent as soon as possible.  
Please notify the centre if your child/ren are coming in after 10:00am or are away for the day. Please check 
HiMama for regular updates.  

Our Newsletter for every month is posted on our website. Please do check our new website regularly.  

Web -www.lllchildcare.com 

email- lllchildcaredevon@gmail.com 
780 987 3349 

                                           Important Notice  

The fee for infant-kindergarten rooms will be a 

fixed rate of $326.25 per child. 


